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MSS President attended a view exchange 
meeting with the northern region’s staffs  

MSS arranges 
webinar on Int’l 

Day of Rural Women
Welcome to the new look of 

MSS Website
The website of MSS has been 
redesigned better to serve the poor, 
underprivileged and the people who 
want to improve their livelihood and to 
present the organization’s activities 
before all people. Mentionable that, from 
now on all the updates about MSS will be 
available on website and on the social 
media pages.  

  

on the current program activities and 
financial report as well with Feroz M 
Hasan, president in the chair. MSS 
president Feroz M Hasan said, “Despite 
challenges, due to the hard work put in 
by the committed staff members of the 
organization and the able guidance of 
the Executive Committee the 
organization has been able to overcome 
those challenges of the COVID-19 era.”  

The 183rd Executive Committee meeting 
of MSS was held at its head office on 9th 
October, 2020.  The discussion was held 

MSS observes 
vitamin A plus campaign 2020 

brought out rally and distributed leaflets 
to encourage the local people of taking 
vitamin A enriched foods.  

MSS observed vitamin A plus campaign 
on 11 October 2020 marking Vitamin A 
Plus in the country. The campaign was 
observed by raising awareness among 
the general people through MSS 144 
branch offices, arranging discussion 
meetings, bringing out a rally at 
Rayerbazar in Dhaka and through 
leaflet distribution. The MSS staffs at the 
branches made aware the beneficiaries 
of MSS about the benefit of taking 
vitamin A capsule for their child. MSS

  

The President of MSS, Feroz M Hasan had a 
view exchange meeting with the zonal, area 
and branch managers of northern region of 
MSS on 24th October 2020 at its Community 
Based Resource Center (CBRC), Kamarpukur, 
Saidpur, Nilphamari. The President 
exchanged views with them about the current 
activities and future plan of the organization. 
The Executive Director of MSS Munawar Reza 
Khan was also present in the meeting.

  

Manabik Shahajya Sangstha (MSS) 
arranged a webinar on 14th October to 
mark the International Day of Rural 
Women. The theme of the webinar was 
‘The contribution of MSS on the 
perspective of Bangladesh in the 
International Day of Rural Women.’   

Executive Director of MSS Munawar 
Reza Khan delivered the welcome 
speech and presented a concept note 
with recommendation highlighting the 
role of MSS on Bangladesh perspective 
on the international day of the rural 
women. Two entrepreneurs of MSS 
Suraiya Begum and Hasnahena shared 
their experience at the event.

General Secretary of National Press 
Club and Senior Journalist of Daily 
Ittefaq Farida Yasmin, Muslim Aid-UK 
Bangladesh Country Director Rabeya 
Sultana and Rural Economy Researcher 
& Professor of Economics Department 
of Jahangirnagar University Sharmind 
Nilormi joined the discussion as guest of 
honor at the event. The guest of honors 
gave importance and recommendations 
on the recognition, development and 
rights of the disadvantaged women in 
the perspective of the country and the 
world. MSS advisor Tarikul Ghani gave 
the concluding speech and thanked the 
participants for their time.

It’s a Media and Public Affairs Unit Publication of 
Manabik Shahajya sangstha

SEL Center (3rd Floor),  29,West Panthapath, Dhaka-1205

� � � �� � � � � �
October 2020 issue

EC Meeting held  183rd


